Julie Patterson-Hunter

From:

Julie Patterson-Hunter

Sent:

Monday, October 22, 2018 12:22 PM

To:

All BOS Board Members

Cc:

Alison Lehman; Alison Barratt-Green; Sean Powers

Subject:

FW: Nevada County Board of Supervisors

Attachments:

BOS.10.23.18.pdf

Not able to verify District, but possibly District 5

From: Marie Sarlo <

Sent: Monday, October 22, 2018 11:25 AM

To: bdofsupervisors <bdofsupervisors@co.nevada.ca.us>

Subject: Nevada County Board of Supervisors

To Whom It May Concern,

Attached is a letter voicing my opinions regarding the upcoming voting.

Sincerely,

Marie Sarlo

Dear Nevada County B.O.S.,

It has come to my attention that you will be voting tomorrow to authorize Nevada County cultivators to apply for Temporary State Licenses using the draft ordinance. I urge you to vote yes on this as it will vastly improve the lives of thousands of your constituents and hopefully with the passage of Measure G bring in much needed tax revenue.

There are an estimated 3,500 grows in unincorporated Nevada County and yet only 8 have received local permits. This is directly due to the extremely obtuse ordinance that is currently in place. The State's cannabis market is thriving and it is unfair to leave out the thousands of Nevada County growers who have been cultivating for decades.

I would like to see the B.O.S. vote yes and begin allowing local cultivators to apply for their licenses using the draft ordinance and use the money generated towards enforcement. The black market is currently thriving and that is because there are so few counties that have sustainable cannabis ordinances in place. I think our local ordinance can be improved but it is much better than what is currently in place. Please vote yes and begin enforcing this ordinance and shutting down any one who is not in compliance. Let's bring Nevada County cultivators to the regulated market.

Thank You,

Julie Patterson-Hunter

From:

Julie Patterson-Hunter

Sent:

Monday, October 22, 2018 12:24 PM

To:

All BOS Board Members

Cc:

Alison Lehman; Alison Barratt-Green; Sean Powers

Subject:

FW: Authorizing nv cultivation.

Dist 5 resident

From: Joan Sarlo <

Sent: Monday, October 22, 2018 11:40 AM

To: bdofsupervisors <bdofsupervisors@co.nevada.ca.us>

Subject: Authorizing nv cultivation.

Dear Nevada County B.O.S.,

It has come to my attention that you will be voting tomorrow to authorize Nevada County cultivators to apply for Temporary State Licenses using the draft ordinance. I urge you to vote yes on this as it will vastly improve the lives of thousands of your constituents and hopefully with the passage of Measure G bring in much needed tax revenue.

There are an estimated 3,500 grows in unincorporated Nevada County and yet only 8 have received local permits. This is directly due to the extremely obtuse ordinance that is currently in place. The State's cannabis market is thriving and it is unfair to leave out the thousands of Nevada County growers who have been cultivating for decades.

I would like to see the B.O.S. vote yes and begin allowing local cultivators to apply for their licenses using the draft ordinance and use the money generated towards enforcement. The black market is currently thriving and that is because there are so few counties that have sustainable cannabis ordinances in place. I think our local ordinance can be improved but it is much better than what is currently in place. Please vote yes and begin enforcing this ordinance and shutting down any one who is not in compliance. Let's bring Nevada County cultivators to the regulated market.

Thank You,